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ASX Announcement 
19 September 2017 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Resignation of Managing Director 

Centrepoint Alliance Limited (ASX: CAF) announced on 24 August 2017 that Managing Director 
and Chief Executive Officer John de Zwart will leave the company in November 2017 after four 
and a half years with the financial services group. 

John de Zwart has advised the Board that he will be resigning as Managing Director effective 19 
September 2017.  He will continue as Chief Executive Officer until 24 November 2017. 

The Board has engaged an executive recruitment firm to search for his replacement. 

For further information please contact: 
 
Alan Fisher  
Chairman 
Centrepoint Alliance Limited  
 
Ph: 0419 205 880 

  
 


